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Welcome Back 

It is absolutely fantastic to have so many children and staff 
back in school following the Covid19 pandemic. 

Our New Headteacher 

We are delighted that Mrs Alex Quane has been appointed 
as the new Headteacher of Cronk y Berry School. I am 
sure you will all join us in extending a very warm welcome 
to Mrs Quane, who will take up the role from 1st 
September 2020. 

Mrs Garrett 

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Garrett at the end 
of the academic year. Mrs Garrett is leaving us to take up 
the role of Head of Music at Buchan School. Mrs Garrett’s 
enthusiasm and passion, especially in music and 
performing arts, will be missed greatly. We would like to 
thank Mrs Garrett for her commitment and dedication to 
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Classes September 
2020

The classes for the next 
academic year will be:

New Intake Reception RG: Miss 
Gallagher

New Intake Reception RR: Miss 
Rhodes

Current Reception and Year 1 
classes: 

Year 1/2: Miss Boyde

Year 1/2: Miss Leach

Year 1/2: Miss Locke

Individual letters have been sent 
to children in the current 
Reception and Year 1 year 
groups with information about 
the new class groups.

Current 2L - Year 3: Mr Higgins

Current 2B - Year 3: Mrs 
Morgan/Mrs Wilson 

Current 3GL - Year 4: Miss 
Graham

Current 3B - Year 4: Mrs Birchall 

Current Year 4/5 classes:

Year 5: Mrs Litman/ job share 
with new teacher (to be 
appointed)

Year 5: Mrs Palmer 

Year 6: Miss Caley

Year 6: Mrs Luckins 

Individual letters have been sent 
to children in the current Year 
4/5 year group with information 
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CyB and wish her all the very best in her new role.

Collection for Mr Sellors 

A number of parents have contacted school wishing to 
contribute to our leaving collection for Mr Sellors. 
Contributions, in a sealed envelope labelled ‘Mr Sellors’ 
Collection’, can be posted in the payment box in the 
school foyer.

If you have any cards for Mr Sellors, these can also be 
handed in at the School Office. 

Dates for the remainder of the term 

2nd July: Whole school move up morning 

6th July: Tynwald Day - School Closed 

8th July: Reports go home 

15th July: Signed reports to be returned 

20th July: Year 6 Leavers Disco

22nd July: Year 6 Prize Giving 9.15am (attendance by 
invitation only)

23rd July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am 

24th July: Finish for Summer 
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Ice Pack Amnesty  

If you have any of school’s 
reusable ice 
packs at 
home 
please can 
you return 
them. No 
questions 
will be 
asked!! The 
reusable 
packs cost the school in the 
region of £3.75 each to 
replace. 

Crossing Patrol 

There currently continues to 
be no 
crossing 
patrol at the 
back of 
school. 
Please 
continue to 
drive 
carefully 
and at 
appropriate speed around the 
vicinity of school.

Hats, Suncream and 
Water 

Please ensure that you send 
your child in with a named 
hat and suncream when the 
weather is good. Please also 
ensure that your child has a 
named water bottle in school. 


